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This bill is misguided and doesn't further the interests of stakeholders in the 

community. Stakeholders being the taxpayers and those of us raising our children 

here. The more the legislature moves in this direction, the more likely that my family 

will relocate, taking our marketable skills and tax dollars with us. 


